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Cherwell District Council

Planning Housing and Economy

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AA

For the attention of Ms Rebekah Morgan

Dear Ms Morgan

Planning Application No. 09/00427/F

We have become aware of the Appeal Decision of 27 November 2008 ref APP/C3105/A/08/2080351for development at Oaklands Acre Ditch Sibford Gower. The Appeal was dismissed. 
The main issue for the inspector was the impact on the rural amenity and the setting of the adjacent Conservation Area. The comments of the inspector are considered to be relevant to the above application and support the reasons given by CDC for refusal of the earlier application 08/02363/F. We would draw particular attention to point 12 of the Decision Notice. The inspector in providing reasons for his decision considered existing precedents proposed by the appellant including one within the “relatively modern open-plan cul-de-sac” of Barley Close within the village. He found this did not “contribute positively to the setting of its own dwelling, or reflect the layout of dwellings and front gardens elsewhere within the close and does not set a desirable precedent”. 

Although you will be aware of this decision we believe it merits consideration in the context of the above application.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Mrs M Layer

